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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Dear Governor Rendell, DER, PA Regulators and PA Assembly Members:

I am deeply disturbed by the proposal to extract natural gas from shale rock formations by using
chemicals and high pressure t free this greenhouse gas. The fact that this procedure could
contaminate groundwater and not setting up a fund by taxing the extraction as a benefit to the citizens
of the Commonwealth to clear up the environment is a mistake and morally wrong. Once again it
seems the corporates can drill, dig, destroy the environment and leave the citizen tax payers with the
bill. This mad pursuit of the quick fast buck and not giving a damn about the environmental
consequences is maddening and frightful. Do you represent the people or do you represent the oil,
gas and mining companies who put money in your campaign coffers? Do you care about our
environment or do you just care about power and money? Which side are you on? The planet and
the people or these greedy corporations who don't give a damn about anything but more profits?

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul Roden
Yardley, PA


